Linda Noel

Prescott Elementary
Second Grade Teacher
March 13, 2009

Dear Marion Young,

Teaching in the Parkrose School District for the past 25 years has
been an enjoyable, challenging and satisfying career. | have worked
with so many wonderful and supportive people. Many of them have
become life long friends. The students, parents, classified, certified,
and administrative staffs have taught me some very valuable lessons.
It has been a rewarding career. , ‘

This letter is to inform you that | will be retiring at the end of this
school year. My actual retirement date is July 1, 2009.

Sincerely,

Linda L. Noel



